From: Caroline Cheung

Sent: 15 November 2021 14:46
To: Local Plan

Subject: Objection

I’m writing this email as an objection to the local plan development!

| disagree that the release of more green belt areas should be used before all the brownfield land has been used by
the council first. As it currently stands the area in Thelwall heys has one of the best agricultural lands and it would be
wasteful of us and morally wrong to start developing on this land before using brownfield.

| have so many reasons to object on this

:- Infrastructural is not ideal,

pollution for local area, wildlife in the green belt will be affected are just a few

Very disappointed with government and local council!

Savannah cheung

Sent from my iPhone





